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Non-corporate businesses in the state already pay personal property tax.  Tax the 

corporations and leave the poor struggling individuals alone.  If we’re fortunate 

enough to afford a home, we already pay high real property taxes that increase every 

year.  Make the hard decisions to reallocate funds and make public safety a priority!  


